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The HOA Garage Sale produced a reasonable amount of traffic. It appeared approximately 15-

20% of the HOA members participated. This seems to be the average for the last few years. 

 

The Board decided to install a six-foot privacy fence on the South side of Wyndemere along Pace 

Street. This gives the West entrance a more cohesive look and the staining was covered by Pretty 

Fences at no additional cost over the 3-rail fence which was previously there. 

 

The 3-rail and the Pace Street fences have all been pressure washed and treated. Pretty Fences 

seems to have done a quality job. 

 

The circular slide in the large park was replaced about two weeks ago. Two thousand dollars was 

saved on the installation over the estimate provided by the company which sold us the slide. 

 

The North Pump Station was finished about two months ago and is doing great. The cost for 

everything was about eighty-seven thousand dollars. The remaining funds from the loan, about 

thirteen thousand dollars, was returned back to the bank to pay down the principle. The 

landscaping on the island should be finished soon. 

 

The Summer BBQ is planned for Saturday, June 29th, 4 pm to 6 pm, hopefully we do not need a 

back-up. We are going back to having a jumper instead of the large inflatable slide. The face 

painter will be there and we will have a snow cone machine this year. We hope to see everyone. 

 

A couple of dates to remember: 

Neighborhood Night Out – Tuesday, August 6th, time to be announced. 

2020 SVGE Annual Meeting – Thursday, January 9th, 2020 at 6:30 pm. 

 

Your SVGE Board of Directors 


